
Bureau of Detectives – Area North 
     

Community Alert 

 
    Robbery, Vehicular Hijackings 
              015th District (Austin)  
 
About the Crime: 
 
This alert gives notice to citizens residing in the 015th District (Austin) of an increase  
In Robbery, Vehicular Hijackings that have occurred during the month of May. 
In these incidents, unknown male black offenders wait for victims to exit their 
vehicle.  The offenders then approach and demand the victim's car keys. Once 
offenders have the victim's keys, offenders drive off in the victim's vehicle.  
 
Incident times and locations are listed below: 
 

• 5100 block of West Huron on May 9, 2015 at 6:50 a.m. 

• 5100 block of West Ohio on May 22, 2015 at 11:36 p.m. 
 

 
About the Offenders: 
 

• The offender in the Huron St. incident is described as an unknown African 
American male,  30-40 years old, 5-09 to 5-11, 200 lbs, dark complexion 

• The two offenders in the Ohio St. incident were described as unknown males  
 
What you can do:  

 

• Be aware of suspicious individuals   

• Always be alert and aware of your surroundings 

• If approached by a witness to the incident, request contact information  

• Dial 9-1-1 immediately and remain on scene 
 
 

 
If you have any information contact the  

Bureau of Detectives – Area North 
(312) 744-8263 

RD#s HY-253090, HY-271424 
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